
November 12, 2024: Nexus Log-in will use DUO Multi-Factor Authentication 
 
Starting on November 12, there will be two changes to how all faculty, staff and students log in to Nexus: 

/tech-sector/multi-factor-authentication.html
/tech-sector/get-help.html
https://nexus.uwinnipeg.ca/
/student-learning-technologies/faqs.html
/tech-sector/get-help.html

